OCTOBER NEWSLETTER 2024

HELLO BROTHERS AND SISTER.

My name is Cassandra Cole I'm the youth Activities Chairperson, I want to first apologize too you all for not having all the information needed to have for this program. I did have some issues with my computer, the I was affected pretty bad by hurricane Helene. I do promise you I have the information needed for you to have a guideline to follow.

I few things to keep in mind as we go into the holiday season. First Have fun this Program is one you can get creative and get you Veterans involved. This time of year, is perfect for getting your youth to participate in the Illustrating America Art contest. Get together with your Auxiliary and get your youth group involved, have a demonstration of what this Art contest consist of.. Make some hot coco and snacks to help keep the youths attention..

BE APART OF OUR PARADE

NEVER FORGET A VETERAN





OCTOBER, 26, 2024

I also have the list of books approved for Patriotism through literacy. If you have any questions or need help with anything let me know I'm here to help.

Have a wonderful Day

Cassandra Cole

Department of South Carolina

Youth Chairperson

scyouth2024@outlook.com (903) 288-8692





Family Freedom Festival Trunk of Treat

@ headquarters

210 Glassmaster Road
Lexington, South Carolina

29072